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June, 2015 

 
Greetings in Christ: 
 
Bless you all, dear Children of the 
living God. 
 

Greetings in Jesus. 
 
Thank God, we can say we are OK 
and blessed. We pray you can too. 
 
Only a blind man can not see 
what is going on in this poor 
world, even if in the last two 
weeks we have been in a village 
without any signal, winds have 
been strong and the dust our daily 
"bread". Thank God no more 
serious troubles than this. 
 
Yes, the tent is up and we are so 
grateful to God for that. Most 
people do not go to church for 
prejudgement, but they see the 
tent as a neutral ground, so it is 
easy for them to enter. 
 
The last weeks have been so busy 
traveling, and physically and 
spiritually working. We made the 
tent and the stage bigger, camp 
looks fancier and more  effective. 
Thank to all of you who helped to 
replace all our chairs, 
to replace our old 
vehicles, etc. 
 
Together we are 
doing a good job for 
the glory of God, 
focusing on the main 
purposes: 1) The 
salvation of the souls, 
making disciples and 

edifying-challenge the church.  
 
Right now we are in Kansas City 
just for this week end for a series 
of conferences, visits and 
preachings.  
 
In a way it is good to take a break 
after breathing dust for the last 2 
weeks.    
 
The photos will complete this 
news. 
 
Love you all. 
 
sincerely,  
 

Renato and Wendy 
www.citrmexico2.org 
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Very grateful and blessed. 

 

 
Preparation for Proclaiming the Gospel. 

 

 
Final touches. 

 

 
The new chairs. Thank you. 
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